

Guru Nanak Multi Academy Trust Ltd

Incorporating:
Nanaksar Primary School &
Guru Nanak Sikh Academy
Founder – Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji

Wednesday, 11th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 3 Autumn Newsletter

We hope you had a lovely summer holiday. We know the pupils definitely deserved a break after all their hard work last academic year. We would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate pupils for their success in their KS1 SATs, it was a fantastic achievement for them and the skills they learnt will continue to serve them well as they embark upon year 3. Please find below some information regarding what your child will be learning this term in addition to other important information.

Curriculum Coverage

Please check the website for curriculum maps for the Autumn term which give comprehensive information regarding the topics year 3 will be covering in all subject areas.

Routines

- Homework will be given three times a week. **English comprehension** is set on **Monday** and due on **Thursday**. Maths is set on **Thursday** and due on **Monday**. Spellings is set on **Monday** and due on the following **Monday** (one week to learn). All homework must be completed in full. We encourage parents to help their children with homework and ensure they are completing it to a high standard.
- PE will be on Monday

The appropriate kit for PE must be worn. Jewellery, including their Kara and earrings, should not be worn during these sessions. However, if this is not possible, then your child must wear a wristband (sweat band) to cover Karas, and earrings must be taped over before the lesson.

- We will be visiting the library on Friday please ensure your child has their library book and reading record with them on this day.

Important Information

- The school day commences at 8:25am. Please ensure your child's timely arrival at school every morning.
- Please ensure your child wears the correct school uniform. We'd like to emphasise that trainers are not allowed- your child must wear smart black shoes.
- Please ensure all items of your child's uniform and P.E kit are labelled with their name. This will help re-locate any missing items in the event that an item goes missing.
- Please provide your child with a water bottle which they must bring to school every day.

Springfield Road Hayes Middlesex UB4 0LT

Telephone: 020 8573 6085

Executive Principal: Mr R. S. Sandhu

Web: www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk
Email: admin@nanaksarprimary.co.uk

admin@gnsa.co.uk

Company Reg. No. 07416734 VAT No. 114 184 149

After School Learning - 3.15pm to 4.15pm

This year we are further developing our After School Club provision; as with last year all correspondence for clubs will be sent out via email and payment will be taken through School Comms. Therefore, if you would like your child to have the opportunity to participate in our growing range of after school clubs; please ensure your details are up to date with the school office and that the School Comms App is working on your device.

Lastly, we would like to invite you to attend our Parent Welcome Meeting scheduled on Wednesday 18th September 2019 at 8.45-9.15 to further discuss expectations of Year 3. Please ensure you arrive promptly and sign in at the school office.

Yours faithfully

Miss Chiarh Year 3 Team Leader

K. Chisch

Mr Baxter

Year 3 Class Teacher

Mr Weiss

Year 3 Class Teacher

Springfield Road Hayes Middlesex UB4 0LT

Telephone: 020 8573 6085

Executive Principal: Mr R. S. Sandhu

Web: www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk
Email: admin@nanaksarprimary.co.uk

admin@gnsa.co.uk

Company Reg. No. 07416734 VAT No. 114 184 149